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December 22, 1999

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
Bureau of Land
2200 Churchill Road
P.O. Box 19276
Springfield, IL 62794-9276

Attn:    Mr. Doug Clay

RE:     Comments on Proposed Changes to
           35 IAC Part 732

Dear Mr. Clay,

This correspondence is in response to the regulatory changes proposed by IEPA within 35 IAC Part
732.  Licensed Professional Geologists within the state of Illinois were informed of the potential
changes of the regulations and comments were solicited.  These comments have been compiled by
the Illinois Chapter of the American Institute of Professional Geologists (Illinois Chapter) and are
attached to this letter.

It is the Illinois Chapter’s understanding that the IEPA is only seeking comments on its proposed
changes to 35 IAC Part 732 at this time.  In the event that the IEPA should seek technical comment on
these regulations in the future the Illinois Chapter would like to provide suggested changes.

Please provide notification to the Illinois Chapter if the IEPA is accepting suggested technical changes
to the 35 IAC Part 732 regulations.  If you have any questions regarding the enclosed comments, do
not hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Ronald St. John, PG
President
Illinois Chapter of the AIPG

cc:    Bill Chilld
        Gary King

Ec:   IL Chapter of the AIPG Members

Enclosure

            


